- E Portland General Electric Company

Bart D Withers  Vice President

December 30, 1982

Trojan Nuclear Plant
Docket 50-344
License NPF-1

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

ATTN: Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief
Uperating Reactors Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington DC 20555

Dear Mr. Clark:

Safety Evaluation Report for Environmental Qualification
of Safety-Related Electric Equipment

The subject Safety Evaluation Report (SER) was received by Portland
General Electric Company on December 23, 1982, As directed by the SER,

we have commenced our review of the Technical Evaluation Report attached
to the SER to determine which portions are considered proprietary. In
that regard, copies must be forwarded to Westinghouse, the Trojan NSSS
vendor, for review and confirmation., As a result, we do not feel such a
determination can be made within the seven days allotted. We respectfully
request an additional two weeks to complete this determination. As such,
we would propose to submit no later than January 14, 1983, our conclusions
as to which sections of the SER are considered proprietary and a schedule
for submittal of the specific rationale and justification for such
conclusions., Until such responses are received, we ask that the entire
SER be considered proprietary.

Sincerely,

oSt

Bart D. Withers

Vice President
Nuclear O "/8
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